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Hi GDC families!!

Hi GDC families! Just wanted to send home a few reminders and updates as we have
had new registrations since the first newsletter :)

1. Parking - reminder that our parking lot has a drive thru lane. Please DO NOT block the drive
thru lane to wait for your dancer to come out of class. You are free to stop in the drive thru
lane if your dancer is already out and on their way to your vehicle, otherwise please circle
back around as you are holding up traffic. Also please do not exit on Kentucky...please keep
the traffic flow going out the side drive thru lane onto 14th. One more, lol...please do not
make a parking spot in the driveway to the building. When you park beside the sign (notin a
marked parking spot) you impede traffic on Kentucky. Thank you in advanced for following our
parking lot rules. It keeps traffic flowing and much quicker pick up and drop offs! :D

2. Tuition is due the first week of every month. I will run payments for those on Auto Pay on Oct 1st.



3. If you were interested in having a custom shirt ordered, for yourself, your family members or your
dancer, those are due in by Friday, Oct 4th. For those who asked for the total to be put in your online
accounts, those payments will be due Oct 4th (if on Auto Pay...it will be run on Oct 4th for the shirts)

4. GDC will be closing Thursday Oct 31st at 5:45pm for Halloween Festivities. For those missing
class, if you would like a makeup class, get with me in October to get you a time/day/class to
make up in.

5. October will have some "Spirit" weeks at the studio! The week of October 21-25 is Crazy
Leggings Week! And the week of October 28-31st is Costume Week! More reminders will be
sent for these fun weeks.

6. We begin our Christmas show dances in October! All classes will learn a Christmas dance. Most will be
able to take them to the St. Cloud Art Festival to perform on the stage. Some classes are not safe to do take
to the stage, so those will be done in the studio for the parents. (tap, pointe and acrobatic classes will be
performed in the studio, the rest downtown) Class attendance is necessary to ensure your dancer is

prepared for their performance! These shows are not mandatory, completely your decision to participate!

Dates to remember:

Christmas Show: Saturday, 12/7, time tha (usually starts around 2:30pm..this is for all classes except
Acrobatics, Pointe and Tap ((those will be done in house)) )

Nursing home Christmas Show: Saturday, 12/14, 2:00 pm (All three Combo 1, Both Combo 2, Ballet 1,
Hip Hop 1, Jazz 1 & 2, Contemporary 1 & 2, Musical Theatre 1 and Tap 1 & 2 will perform at this venue

Recital Day, Saturday, May 31st at St. Cloud High School, times tha (will be announced in November
on your costume bills! )



